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Welcome back to the summer term! Let’s hope the weather picks up again in the follow weeks! The children have all returned 

to school with positive attitudes and renewed energy for the term ahead. 

Many children have been creative over the break designing their floating device for the STEAM competition. Next week, they 

will be tested and judged to find a winner. All of the designs are fantastic and the children should be proud of their ideas. There 

are just a few photos of some entries on page 2 to get a flavour of the designs. 

Within this newsletter is information about a poetry competition (see p.3) which Mrs Thomas is running. There is also             

information about Mr Britt’s summer music school. This is always a very popular event so sign up quickly to avoid                     

disappointment. 

 This week’s star of the week winners:   

             

RHM     Keanu  Damian   Melanie                RAL      Olive   Cole   Ronnie  

1LG    Rowan                                                1LN       Archie 

2CA       Joshua                                               2LD       Jet 

3KC        Evie                                       3VW   Frankie-Jay 

4RD   Antoni                             4TF       Sophia 

5HC    Clara              5CT  Elsie 

6BA     Jack                                         6HB  Tyler 

Attendance:    Whole school: 94.9% (Sept to now)     

                                                     

The class with the highest attendance in the last 

week:                                                                                

1LG  99%    they get the chance to have 15 minutes 

extra choice time next week).      

 

The child with 100% attendance this week:               

chosen by a random generator:                                               

Louie B 3KC — he gets to choose a book from Miss 

Bowers’ selection of prize books.   

Dates for your diary: 

Thurs 1st May    3:30 Y6 SATS meeting for parents                         

Thurs 1st May and Tues 6th May  2CA parents’ evening 

Fri 2nd May     Discos (4:30-5:30pm KS1   5:45-6:45pm KS2) 

Wed 7th May     ‘Reptylers’ visiting Y5 

w/b 12th May     Y6 SATS tests 

w/b 19th May     Y6 top up swimming (invite only) 

Fri 23rd May     Last day before half term 
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As part of their DT project Year 3 have been 

designing their own cushions and learning 

two new sewing techniques. The children all 

learnt how to sew a cross stitch and the ap-

pliqué technique. We also had lots of prac-

tise threading needles!! We combined this 

topic with Maths where we measured our 

pieces of fabric and the length of the thread 

they wanted to use. Soms children measured 

their gaps between their stitches. All the 

children completed their cushions and took 

them home. We are very proud of them. 

Just a few of the entries to the Easter 
egg floating device STEAM competition. 

 

Fractions pre-teach. Practically 

exploring quarters in Y2. 
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